
 

December 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer 

 

Subject : European Union Regulation 2023/1214 update to 833/2014 

 

Pursuant to the EU regulation 833/2014, Council Regulation (EU) 2023/2014 which bans the direct or 

indirect sourcing of iron and steel from Russia, Toby Electronics Ltd has surveyed our supply chain 

and is confident that our products do not contain iron or steel sourced from Russia. 

 

Toby Electronics Ltd will continue to monitor and evaluate our supply chain to ensure compliance 

with all applicable international laws and regulations. Toby Electronics Ltd takes all supply issues 

seriously and places a high value on supply chain due diligence and responsible sourcing. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Quality Manager via 

Steve@toby.co.uk. 

 

Thankyou for you continued interest in Toby Electronic Ltd products. 

 

Steve O’Rourke 

Quality Manager  

 

 

*The information provided in this document is based upon data believed to be reliable and is 

accurate to the best our knowledge* 
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